
  
 

As you prepare for someone to leave prison it is not unusual to feel a range of 
emotions. It is possible to feel excited and nervous at the same time. You may 
feel really good about welcoming the person home and having them live with 
you. Or you may have decided that things would be better if they were to live 
somewhere else. 
 
There can be pressure on families to house a person returning to the 
community. You will need to weigh up whether this is in the best interest of 
everyone living there. If they were convicted of a sex offence you may find they 
are limited as to where they can live and who can live with them and visit. This 
may make you feel as though you have to choose between them and your 
children. Unfortunately you may face criticism from friends or family whatever 
you decide.   
 
If you have been visiting someone in prison and supporting them financially 
they may expect that you will also have them to live with you. If you don’t want 
that it is best to let them know before they get out. This can be a difficult 
conversation to have and you may find it helpful to talk to someone at Pillars 
first. It is very difficult to have someone leave once they are living with you. 



  
 


